
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF PRINCE GEORGE 

 

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the Prince George Board of Supervisors 

will hold a public hearing on April 26, 2022 beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Board of 

Supervisors Meeting Room, Third Floor of the County Administration Building, 6602 

Courts Drive, Prince George, Virginia, (located at the intersection of Laurel Springs Road 

and Courts Drive in the County Government Complex) pursuant to § 15.2-1427, Code of 

Virginia (1950), as amended, to consider:   

 

Adoption of an Ordinance to amend “The Code of the County of Prince 

George, Virginia,” 2005, as amended by amending §§ 82-261, 82-262, 82-

536 and 82-537 revising water and wastewater connection fees and user 

charges as authorized in Virginia Code §15.2-2119.  The proposed increase 

is 30% for water charges and 3% for waste water charges.   

 

Adoption of an Ordinance to amend “The Code of the County of Prince 

George, Virginia,” 2005, as amended by amending and reenacting §§ 78-

96, 78-96.1, 78-97, 78-98, 78-99, 78-100, and 78-102 to eliminate the 

vehicle license fee effective for the 2022 personal property tax year but to 

clarify that delinquent vehicle fees from prior tax years shall still be owed.   

 

A copy of the proposed Ordinances are available for review in the County Administrator’s 

Office (Tel. 722-8600), 6602 Courts Drive, Prince George, Virginia.  All interested persons 

shall be given an opportunity to be heard.  

 

 

Jeffery D. Stoke 

Interim County Administrator 

 

 


